
Dear Veterans: 
You are invited to a  

Veterans Day Ceremony 

At Mamaroneck High School  
The Ceremony begins on the third floor of 

Mamaroneck High School, in front of the Vietnam 

display outside the library at 3 p.m. on 
Thursday, November 7 (Rain Date Friday, 

November 8) 
It will be followed by a 

“Meet and Greet”  
between students and veterans 

at 3:30 p.m.  
With students from the  

Hommocks Middle School  
at the 

Richard M. Kemper Park 
Which is in front of the high school on the  

Boston Post Road 
The students are incredibly well behaved and have been well prepared by their teachers. 
Last year there were around 200 students so the more veterans we have the better. And 
the students are interested in speaking with all of the veterans, no matter where they 
served or when. Please bring any photos or artifacts you might have to the Meet and 
Greet and dress in uniform if you can! 


